Message from Dr. Strong

Click Here to Give to Dillard University

Since Hurricane Katrina, alumni and friends have quietly contributed more than $56 million
toward our $70 million campaign goal. These funds, along with the dollars still to be raised, will
help Dillard continue on its path to being one of our nation’s first-rate private universities.

Private qifts are essential to our ability to grow and prosper. While private dollars do not replace
other revenue, they are what make a good university an excellent university. Alumni, parents,
faculty and staff, foundations, corporate partners and other friends are demonstrating their
confidence in Dillard by supporting Advantage Dillard! Please join them. Your investment will
allow the university to strengthen the educational experience for generations of Dillard students
to come.

Thank you,
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Walter L. Strong, Ph.D.
Executive Vice President
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